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I oppose this! It is redundant in many ways to existing programs and I don’t believe 

our state has the ability or the funding to manage this effectively. These types of 

changes should be voted on by Oregon citizens. Not influenced by the out of state 

interest groups that are currently trying to corrupt our state and elected officials.  


